
Bearwood Primary & Nursery School

Bearwood Bulletin
Wednesday 10th September 2025

Attendance Hero Ball Drop
This week we are launching our ‘Attendance Hero Ball Drop’. The 

classes who have 96%+ attendance each week will receive a ball in the 
ball drop. When they reach a certain amount of balls the class receives 

a treat ☺ Bonus award for if the class gets 100%! The children are 
excited to be in school and to see how many balls they can earn! 

Here is our Attendance Handy Guide

Staffing News
Congratulations to Mr Vivian on the birth of his daughter, Juniper. We 

wish him and his family all the best as they spend time together 
getting to know her. Some of you may be aware that Mr Cooper, our 
Site Manager, has been absent from school, however, we are looking 
forward to welcoming him back after half term and wish him all our 

best. 

Hot Meal ordering for Reception
Meals can now be ordered for Reception children via your MCAS app. If 

you have any queries please contact the office.

Summer Reading Challenge
Don’t miss out on completing the Summer Reading Challenge at our 

local BCP libraries. Summer Reading Challenge | BCP

Parking 
Unfortunately, we are still seeing illegal parking and inconsiderate 
driving outside our school gates and on the roads near our school. 

Please abide by the double yellow lines on the road outside school on 
Barons Road and avoid parking over driveways and drop curbs. 

Let’s respect out neighbours. Thank you. 

School Nurse Drop in – Tuesday 23rd September
Our local school nursing team are visiting our school to help support 
with any queries you may have. Come along to the Community Room 

at 9am to find out more. 

Year 6 Secondary School Applications
Make sure to get your applications in for a secondary school place – 31st 

October is the deadline. Here is a handy guide to help. We

Coming up… Get these dates in your diaries!
Tuesday 30th September @9am - Oak 2 Parent breakfast & 

Phonics workshop 
Wednesday 1st October @9:15am - Poetry Assembly - Holly Base 

parents/carers

Upcoming Dates

Safeguarding 
Matters

September 
Thursday 11th: Y2 Meet 

the Teacher session 
@3:45pm

Tues 23rd – School 
Nursing drop in
24th – 26th Y6 

residential - PGL
Tuesday 30th : Oak 2 
Parent breakfast & 
Phonics workshop 

Y6 Secondary School 
application info session

October 
Wed 1st : Poetry 

Assembly Holly Base 
parents

Wed 8th : Harvest 
festival @ St Barnabas 

Church 
Thurs 9th : Y1 Parent 
breakfast & Phonics 

present.
Friday 10th – INSET 

Day
14th & 16th: Parent 

Evenings

We are fully committed to 
ensuring that consistent 
effective safeguarding 

procedures are in place to 
support families, children 

and staff in the school 
community.

If you are worried about a 
child or need to contact a 

member of the 
Safeguarding Team, please 

call the school office on 
01202 590703 or email: 

school@bearwood.poole.sc
h.uk 

https://bearwood.poole.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/11/Bearwood-Attendance-Policy-on-a-Page-September-2024.pdf
https://www.bcpcouncil.gov.uk/libraries/activities-for-children-and-young-people-at-your-local-library/summer-reading-challenge
https://www.bcpcouncil.gov.uk/Assets/Schools-and-learning/School-admissions/Parents-Guide-to-Starting-Secondary-or-Upper-School-2026.pdf
mailto:school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk
mailto:school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk
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